
State of Connecticut  
Department of Consumer Protection  

Liquor Control Commission  

  

Commissioner Jerry Farrell, Jr.   
THE LIQUOR PERMIT OF:  

 
 

DINERO GROCERY 
593 BROAD ST, HARTFORD 

LGB.14414 
 

HAS BEEN 

SUSPENDED  
 

INDEFINITELY 
 
  

This suspension has been imposed pursuant to §4-182(c)  
of the Connecticut General Statutes. 


